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COMPANHIA ENERGÉTICA DE MINAS GERAIS –   

CEMIG 
LISTED COMPANY – CNPJ 17.155.730/0001-64 – NIRE 31300040127 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

MARKET  NOTICE   
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Itaú funds reduce total ON holding below 5% 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

In accordance with Article 12 of CVM Instruction 358, Cemig (Companhia Energética de Minas Gerais, listed and traded 

in São Paulo, New York and Madrid) – hereby informs the Brazilian Securities Commission (CVM), the São Paulo Stock 

Exchange (B3)  and the market in general,  as follows: 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Cemig has received the following notification from Itaú Unibanco S.A.:  
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

“ Itaú Unibanco S.A., CNPJ 60.701.190/0001-04, herein ‘Itaú Unibanco’, hereby notifies 

you that on May 24, 2019 the aggregate value of the shares and other securities and 

financial instruments referenced to shares (as applicable) held by investment funds 

managed by Itaú Unibanco was 4.375% of the common shares (CMIG3) issued by Cemig, 

a total of 21,333,125 shares. This characterizes a material reduction in stock holding, 

under the terms of Article 12 of CVM Instruction 568/2015. 

 

 Itaú Unibanco further advises that the objective of this equity interest is not in any way to 

alter the composition of the stockholding control or management structure of Cemig. 

 

 For maximum clarity Itaú Unibanco underlines that as mentioned above this notification 

refers to positions held by investment funds managed by Itaú Unibanco, as part of its 

activity of asset management of third party funds.” 

 

 

 

Belo Horizonte, May 27, 2019 
 

 

Maurício Fernandes Leonardo Júnior  

Chief Finance and Investor Relations Officer 
 

 


